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Hello Fellow Members of Friends of Takasumi-e. 
 
This will be a REALLY short Newsletter this month. 
 

• A reminder goes out to everyone who has NOT sent in their membership 
renewal.  A Membership renewal form is attached to the email for your use (or 
you can go to the website – www.takasumi-e.com) and download the form. 
 

• The position of Vice President is still open to that fabulous interested individual 
who will be stepping forward soon to support the Society.  A description of the 
position was in the last newsletter.  Please, please consider this very important 
post. 

 

• Our workshop for this month, Saturday, October 3rd, will be hosted (again), by 
Tricia.  Someone requested a one-stroke dragon so bring your ink stone, ink 
stick, brushes and paper and be in for a real treat.  You may want to embellish 
with a little gold or silver, too!  Following demonstration, we’ll have open studio 
for those in attendance.  Again, this is a ZOOM gathering and an email will be 
sent to you later in the week with all the ZOOM information.  There will be no 
formal meeting. 

 

• If you’d like to share something you’ve painted with Society members, please 
send it to me (ralsgal@gmail.com) and I’ll share it in the next newsletter. 

 
See you all on Saturday! 
 
Your editor, 
Gaye 
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